
HLC Accreditation Steering Committee 
Update 10/29/19 
 
I received an e-mail notifying that the draft of the reaccreditation argument is posted on the HLC 
Accreditation website for review.  https://hlcaccreditation.siu.edu/ 
 
There is also a link on the website for Third Party Comments.  A requirement of reaccreditation is the 
solicitation of "Third Party Comments," or comments on the institution's operations and programs that 
will be submitted directly to the Higher Learning Commission. Third Party Comments can be provided by 
stakeholders both on and off-campus -- students, faculty, alumni, staff, and the like. 
 
Next steering committee meeting is planned for December. 
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